
 

 

From: Annabel King [mailto:annabel.king@dorsetcc.gov.uk]  

Sent: 22 October 2018 11:22 
To: A303 Stonehenge 

Subject: TR010025 A303 Stonehenge: Amesbury to Berwick Down 

 
Dear Mr Price 
 
Many thanks for the consultation under Sect 55 of the Planning Act, 2008.  In my view the applicant 
has confirmed with the Duty to Consult (Sect 42) and Duty to Publicise (Sect 48).  I have not directly 
received any publicity about the scheme intended to enable consultation with the local community 
but it appears that the applicant has produced this too and therefore met the Duty to Consult the 
Local Community (Sect 47). 
 
With all best wishes 
 
Dr Annabel King, MCIEEM 
 
Senior Ecologist 
Natural Environment Team 
Dorset County Council 
County Hall 
Colliton Park 
Dorchester 
DT1 1XJ 
01305 224 931 /  
 
I work part-time and am in on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 9am - 3pm.  The easiest 
way to get hold of me is by e-mail. 
 

"This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain information about 

individuals or other sensitive information and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are 

the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, 

or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this email in error, kindly disregard the 

content of the message and notify the sender immediately. Please be aware that all email may 

be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation."  
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